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Newsletter 

January’s Show Marks 50 Years in Hanover 
To kick off our anniversary year events, January’s front 
Gallery display will highlight all all or part of 50 Years in 
Hanover. The show will go up following the South Western 
High School’s Drawing and Painting 4 final exam exhibit. 
Please deliver work on January 5 or 6 during regular Gallery 
hours. While you’re there, be sure to check out the South 
Western High School exhibit. 
Don’t have work that fits the theme? Bring it in anyway for 
display in the middle Gallery. 

Demo Day on January 13 
All members are invited to stop in the Gallery on January 13, 
either as an observer or as a demonstrator of whatever art or 
craft is your specialty. This annual event will offer all comers 
a taste of homemade soups and breads along with the 
opportunity to see art being created. Advance signup for 
demonstrators is encouraged, but not essential. 

February Loves the Art of Passed Members 
The month with Valentine’s Day will feature the theme “For 
the Love of Artists,” specifically member artists who have 
passed away, but whose legacy remains in the art they left 
behind. Gathered from collections around the region, this 
exhibit will celebrate the art of late members whose talents 
and works helped the Arts Guild achieve its 50th year.  
Included in this memorial exhibit will be pieces from: Jane 
Alcott, Ann Baron, JoAnn Baum, Barry Bittinger, W.P. 
Crist, Jean Criswell, Cass Ditko, Raymon Dubs, Marilyn 
Dwyer, Mitt Gulden, Dorothy Grant, Ned Irish, Gerri 
Keagy, Helen King, Richard Krick, Cortez Lawrence, 
Dorothy Lechy, Jim Margroum, Clifford Pfaff, Ron 
Schloyer, Treva Sneeringer, Joan Spooner, Teresa 
Strazella, Marie Weintraub, Landis Wetzel, Bette 
Winebrenner, and June Withers. Note that these works will 
not be for sale. 

Guild People 
In Memoriam: It is with great sadness that we mark the 
passing of Dr. Maria Alexandrov, who became a member 
after retiring from her medical practice. Maria was featured 
as our Artist of the Month in May. 
We’re very happy to welcome three new active members, 
Kathleen Redding, Carol Schroll, and Marvin Schroll. 
Welcome also new youth members Jason Snyder, Jr., and 
Maggie Socks. 

Artist of the Month 
Photographer Carla Long is 
the Artist of the Month for 
January. Carla says, “As a 
documentary photojournalist I 
specialize in capturing raw, 
authentic, organic 
moments.”  She strives for 
pictures with personality, 
pictures that tell a story.   
In her own portrait work, Carla 
spends time with clients to 
capture the “kitchen table smiles” that emerge with relaxed 
conversation. In her documentary and event work, she 

focuses on making 
observations about 
relationships and 
connections. Carla began 
teaching amateur 
photographers in 2015 at 
kitchen tables. She has 
since become an instructor 
at the Arts Guild to reach 
more aspiring photographers 
and teach them the love of 
photography. 

Beginning Our 50th Year 
as Hanover’s Own Arts Organization 

Happy Anniversary Hanover Area Arts Guild! 
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 Dates to Note… 

 

Jan 2: Gallery Committee meets 9am to clear 
gallery 

Jan 3-6: SWHS Drawing and Painting 4 Exhibit 
Jan 5-6: Members drop off work for 50 Years in 

Hanover show during regular gallery hours 
Jan 8: Board meeting, 7pm 
Jan 9: Gallery Committee meets 9am to hang 

the 50 Years in Hanover show 
 

Happy New Year! 
Here’s to a Healthy, Prosperous 

2018 for All	
  

Art Classes: Children and Adults 
Half Price Offer: 4 Classes for $50   

Studio of Stephen Stroup � 717-637-6506 � sstroup@pa.net  

Upcoming Anniversary Events 
Details of the January and 
February exhibits, as well as the 
demonstration day in January are 
on the front page. In addition to 
those events, there will be many 

others throughout the year. The next one to mark on your 
calendar is Thursday, April 19. That will be a special evening 
for members and their guests at Bay City Restaurant. In 
addition to dinner, a program celebrating the five decades of 
the Arts Guild in Hanover will spark memories for long-time 
members, and give a sense of history to those who have 
more recently become a part of the Arts Guild family. This 
will be a nice evening of remembrance – not a fund-raiser – 
and getting to know about members and events that have 
been part of the past and those that will be the future. Watch 
for your invitation and information about attending this event. 
Notice the anniversary logo? Many thanks to Doug West for 
his design. 

Spring Instructors Needed 
It’s already time to be thinking spring! Anyone who would be 
interested in teaching a class or workshop in the March 
through May timeframe should contact Sarah Treusdell at 
the Gallery by January 19 with a description of the offering 
you would like to include in the schedule. Sarah can work 
with you on scheduling the time, and making sure all needed 
information is included in the brochure. Nearly any course or 
workshop will be considered, for whatever age group you 
would like to reach. Evenings and weekends are certainly 
options, even when the Gallery isn’t open, to accommodate 
working adults and school kids. 

Please Remove Work from Gallery! 
Limited storage space at the Arts Guild makes storing work, 
especially seasonal crafts, difficult. If you have work in the 
Gallery and are able to remove it before the new year, when 
the Gallery will have to be emptied for the South Western 
High School exhibit, it would be much appreciated. 

“Art is not what you see, but what you make others see.” 
    -- Edgar Degas 

Roof Loan Repaid in Full 
At its meeting in December, the board of directors approved 
the payment of the remaining balance on the loan taken out 
to replace the roof. Funds for repayment of the loan came 
partly from donations to the capital campaign, and the 
remainder from a disbursement the Arts Guild received from 
an estate bequest. 
With the repayment of the roof loan, the Arts Guild is once 
again debt free. 

Out and About 
è Congratulations to Rebecca Yates Shorb, whose work 
has been juried into two exhibits: the International Show For 
Pastels Only, held at the Brick Museum in Saco, Maine, and 
the Degas Pastel Society Members Exhibition held in Baton 
Rough, Louisiana. 
è The Adams County Arts Council has issued a call for 
entries for their 14th Annual Juried Art Exhibition. The ACAC 
is again collaborating with Director Shannon Egan at the 
Schmucker Art Gallery, Gettysburg College, where this 
year’s exhibition is scheduled May 31 through June 22. The 
prize offerings are substantial, and a large, varied group of 
patrons is expected. This year’s juror is Richard Rinehart, 
Director, Samek Art Museum, Bucknell University. The entry 
form is available at www.adamsarts.org. Please note the 
entry deadline is March 9. 

Plan Ahead for Spring Exhibits 
The 3rd Open Exhibit is in April, for both members and non-
members. Information and entry forms will be available in the 
Gallery and online in early January. 
A Miniature Show for members is scheduled for May. 
“Miniature” means image areas for flat work of 4x6 inches or 
less; 3-D work must be 5 inches or less in any direction. 
These tiny treasures are harder than it appears to create; get 
started now to be ready for this show. 

	
  


